835- 1328

INTERSCIENCE PUBLISHERS, INC.
250 FIFTH AVENUE

NEW YORK 1, N. Y.

EXECUTIVE OFFICES May 10,1951

Professor Hans Thirring
Strudlhofgasse 13
Vienna IX

Austria

Dear Professor Thirring:

Your kind letter of April 13th arrived here while I
was on a short trip to Europe. Unfortunately, I was
unable to visit with you or your son in GBttingen.
After the exchange of so many letters, I would have
very much liked to meet you in person.

It 1s very difficult to judge the proposal of your
son on the basis of the preface alone, and I have
gotten In touch with him to ask him whether he could
send us some significant chapters of the manuscript.
Of course, we deeply appreciate the fact that you
thought of our firm as a possible publisher for these
lectures, We have just received today a letter from
Dr.Hardung-Hardung, to whom we have written as per
the enclosed copye.

Sincerely your

INTER CE PUBLISHERS,INC.

R

E.S.Proskauer
ESP/j Bditor-in-Chief




